
 

                   
 
 
 
 

Providing Education, Careers & Lifelong Community for Children and Adults with Special Needs 
ECLC—Celebrating 50 Years of Excellence 

Please visit our website at www.eclcofnj.org/ for more information about our school and for ways you can help. 
Review our Parent-Student Handbook at http://www.eclcofnj.org/downloads/2019-2020-handbook-hohokus.pdf 

   Weekly Newsletter – Friday, July 30, 2021    
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		

What’s Happening in ESY 
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Ho-Ho-Kus Campus 
Celebrating 50 Years!

ESY 2021 may be winding down, but our classes are busier than ever! Room 103 took a CBI trip to 7-11, where they 
used their money skills in a real-world situation, while Room 101 practiced the dollar-up method in anticipation of 
a walking trip to the Giant Farmer’s market. And because we are celebrating the Summer Olympics, the students 

created their own medals. Lastly, Room 201 took their second walking trip to Waldwick. 

                  

August 2nd—Daily student lunch (see attached order form) 
August 2nd—Last Day of ESY 

 

 
 



     From the Nurse’s Office 
                                Attention All Families and Staff 

 
ECLC of NJ’s reopening committee for Ho-Ho-Kus 
and Chatham campuses have been meeting. We have 
made modifications to our original reopening plan. 
We will meet again before school starts to update 
the plan if needed. The plan will be posted on the 
ECLC website and will be sent home with the 
September opening letter. 
 
I will be available during the month of August if you 
have any COVID-19 or health concerns. Please 
continue to notify me if your child receives the 
vaccine or if they test positive for COVID-19. It’s 
best to get in touch with me by email—
ehorgan@eclcofnj.org. 
 
I wish you all a safe, healthy, and restful August, 
and I look forward to seeing everyone in September! 
 
Liz Horgan 




